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NEW MEXTCC OIL
CONFERENCE HALL,

BEFORE THE
CCONSFERVATION COMMISSION
STATE LAND CFFICE BUILDING

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
June 7, 1972

EXAMINER HEARING

IN THE MATTER OF:

Application of Harper 0il

Company for downhole
commingling, Lea County,
New Mexico.

CASE NO. 4727

BEFORE: Daniel Nutter
Examiner

TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING




k

Y, meier & mc cormic

dearnle

209 S!MMS BLDG.eR.0. BOX 1092 ePHONE 243-06910ALBUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO 87103
16 FIRST NAYTIONAL BANK BLOG. EASTSALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87108

1

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

21

22

23

. 24

25

PAGE 3

MR. NUTTER: Call Case Number 4727.

MR. HATCH: Application of Harper 0Oil Company for
downhole commingling, Lea County, New Mexico.

MR. KELLAHIN: Jason Kellahin and W. Thomas
Kellahin, appearing on behalf of the Applicant, Harper 0Oil
Company. We have one witness we would like to have sworn
in Case 4727.

{(Whereupon, the witness was sworn by Mr., Hatch.)

* % * % %

JOE A. COLEMAN,

called as a witness, after having been first duly sworn,
testified as follows:
MR. NUTTER: Proceed, Mr. Kellahin.

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. KELLAHIN:

Q Would you state your name, please?

A Joe A, Coleman.

Q Mr. Coleman, what business are you engaged in?
A The engineering business in Hobbs.

Q You are a petroleum engineer?

A Yes, sir.

Q Have you testified before the 0il Conservation

Commission on one of its Examiner Hearings before?

A Yes, sir.

Q And your qualifications have been made a matter of record?

4
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Juan Tabo.

Yes, sir.,

Mk. KELLAHIN: Arxe the witness' gualifications

acceptable?

MR. NUTTER: Yes,
(By Mr. Kellahin, continuing) Mr. Colemanrn, in connection
with your work as consulting engineer, have you done
any work for Harper 0il Company involving the Application
now before the Examiner?
Yes, sir.
Did you prepcre a series of Exhibits in counection with
this Application?
Yes, sir.
Briefly, what is broposed by the Applicant in this Case?
Harper Oil Company seeks authority to commingle oil
productiocn from the Blinebry-Drinkard, and Juan Tabo
pool in the wellbore of its s.J.Starkey well Number 2,
Lea County.
Could you briefly outline the reason for this
Application at this t.we?
The main thing is the declining in production and the
complicated method of producing, at this time.
Did you have a Packer leak in the last test?
Yes.

What zones were involved?
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Would it, in your opinion, be economical to repair that
leak in the present state of these two reservoirs?

Not under prevailing circumstances.

Now, referring you to what has been marked as Applicant's
Exhibit 1, can you discuss this Exhibit and the
information shown?

It shows the current production to each zone within

the last thirty days. The Blinebry oil was 6 barrels

a day; Drinkard and Juan Tabo was 6 barrels a day and 5
barrels a day.

All three wells packed?

Yes, sir.

Capable of flowing at the present time?

Yes, sir,

Referring you to Exhibit Number 2, can you identify that
Exhibit?

This is a pipeline, Shell pipeline, which is classified
as an intermediate swell, All three are producing zones.
We have zoned the pipeline gravity that they pay on, and
we have shown the separate gravity. We have broken down
each, and I might add, these two are commingled on the
surface, which is in the thirty-eight gravity class. If
we produce the oil and commingle oil and zones, we lose
approximately $0.30 a day, but with filling a tank much

sooner, I believe you can keep the gravity up higher and
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A

possibly fall into the thirty-nine or forty gravity
range.

Now, the total production from the three zones will
not exceed 50 barrels a day?

No, sir.

And are the zones making water?

All three zones are making two or three barrels a day
of water.

Would the flooding of each zone be compatible with the
flood of other zones?

Yes, they are. The Juan Tabo and Blinebry production
is commingled at the surface, now, and the only problem
there is a little parafin.

But you estimate the tdtal loss, if any, would be about
$0.30 a day?

If it goes on as it is now.

And you might actually have an increase?

Yes, we anticipate a i1ittle higher gravity.

Now, referring you to what has been marked as Exhibit
Number 3, would you identify that Exhibit, please?
This is the ownership of the three zones which is the
same for each zone and it lists the percentages of
ownership.

Now, there is no working ownership or overriding, or

royalty ownership, that is different from one zone to the
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yes, Sir.

peferring you now to what has been marked as Exhibit
Numbexr 4, would you jdentify that, please?

That is 2 schematic of the equipment in the nole at

the present time. of courseé: our main purpose, here, 18
the jocation of three gets of perforations, plus the fact

we'xre working in seven inch casing which would allow

any type of separation in the event of gecondary recovery:
Commingling would not jntecrfere with secondary recovery
of one of the latter zones?

No, sir.

All three ZONes you say, are flowing at the present
time?

yes, sir.

if you commingle the production, would you pe able to
pumnp them?

No problem recovering as much, if not more oil.

The perforations are widely separated?

Yes,vthey are and ghere is ample room for working TOOM.
Who is the owner and operator of the garper 0il company?
905 Hightowel puilding, okliahoma city. Oklahoma.

and the lease name well punbex is S.J- starkeY« Well
Number 272

Yes, sir.
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i However it‘s shown without an g on different forms?

2 Yes.

3 Well Number 2. where is that jocated?

4 ynit H, section 26, rownship 21, Range€ 37, Lea County.
New MexicoO.

and that ig shown oOn Exhibit Number 5?

>
=
o yes, Sir.
: Es
: tg That is a plat of the area jnvolved?
i 3 yes, sir.
S
-] The Exhibit also shows the of £setting ownership and the
(=5
E% other wells completed in the area?
&
= Yes, Sir.
@
4% Now, the order number for that triple completion was

17057

ves, sir.

what was the date of that order?
February 16, 1966.

You made a study of the production of that well?

A Yes, Sir.
Q Referring you now to Exhibit Number 6. would you
jdentify that, please?

A That is a year of production, by the month, and it

is classified as a production decline.

15 FIRST NA

How do YOu account for the increased production in the

o]

prinkard, Or is that an increase?
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That's an increase. Work was done on that well back

at the end of October, last year.

But it's not declining again?

Yes, sir, it is back to declining.

And attached to Exhibit Nunber 6 is a tabulation of the
0il production on which the Exhibit is based?

Yes, sir.

Is that from the Commission records?

From Harper Oil Company.

Now, referring you to what has been marked as Applicant's
Exhibit Number 7. Would you discuss that a little bit?
This is the bottom oil pressure on each zone, 48 hour
shut-in, and recorded at each zone. Brinebry is 1320
pounds, Drinkard o0il was 657, Juan Tabo was 664,

Now, with this pressure, for example, the Blinebry and
the other two zones, would the pressure, in your opinion,
cause any big decrease in oil from one zone to the other
or cause any damage of the separate reservoirs?

In my opinion, they're shut-in pressures and in the avent
they were opened up, the same surface pressure, in the
neighborhood of 25, 50, or 75 pounds shouldn't really
present any problems.

As long as you're flowing the well, would you have any
trouble with this well?

Not at the present time. Referring to Exhibit 1, here,




k

/, Meier & me cormic

i

dearnle

209 SIMMS BLDG.»R.0, BOX 10926 PHONE 243-6691¢ ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

1216 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG. EASTOALBUQULRQUE., NEW MEXICO 87108

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

21

22

23

24

25

PAGE 10

[N S

the Blinebry well has about 15 pounds of surface pressure,

brinkard oil, 100 pounds, Juan Tabo, 25 pounds.

Q And the other pressure is shut-in?
A Yes,
Q Mr. Coleman, did you also request, in the event the

Commission does not see fit tc approve commingling of
all three zones, do you propose an alternative?
A Yes, sir, we request that the Drinkard and the Juan
Tako oil be commingled.
Q But that would only be the alternative in the event
the Commission does not see fit to approve the commingling
of all three?
A Yes, sir.
Q Were these Exhibits prepared by yon?
A Yes, sir.

MR. XELLAHIN: At this time, I would 1like to offer
into evidence Exhibits’l through 7.

MR. NUTTER: Exhibits 1 through 7 will be admitted
into evidence.

MR. KELLAHIN: That's all I have, Mr. Nutter.

MR. NUTTER: Mr, Coleman, as you mentioned, the
pressure differential is different in the Blinebry than it
is in the other two zones?

MR. COLEMAN: Yes, sir.

MR. NUTTER: Now, the datum given for the Blinebry
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is actually higher?

MR. COLEMAN: You'd have even more pressure if you
quoted the same datum as the other two zones.

MR. NUTTER: Now, you mentioned that you had
commingled the two lower zones. Those are the two that have
similar pressures, right?

MR. COLEMAN: Yes, sir,

MR. NUTTER: Now, we have got about a thousand feet

spread between perforations. What is the difference between

the others?

Are they fairly close together?

MR. COLEMAN: They are closer, yes, sir,

MR. NUTTER: And the leak in the pack was the
lower pack?

MR. COLEMAN: Yes, sir.

MR. NUTTER: The packer molded down at 67502

MR. COLEMAN: Yes, sir.

MR. NUTTER: On the production decline curve,
Mr. Coleman, do you anticipate with a short period of time
that the production from the Drinkard would be down to
approximately 300 barrels per month or 200 barrels per month =--
anyway, within the similar range as the other two zones?

MR. COLEMAN: Yes, sir,.

MR. NUTTER: What was the nature of the work that

was performed in October?
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MR. COLEMAN: Some hazing, as I recall.

MR. NUTTER: And it just about doubled production,
but has declined substantially since then?

MR. COLEMAN: It increased production, but now
is back on the decline.

MR. NUTTER: The downhole commingling -- would you
actually go in and pull the pack or would you just go in and
open the sliding sleeves?

MR. COLEMAN: Open the sliding sleeves until we
can make some tests on it.

MR. NUTTER: I see.

Are there any further questions of the witness?

{No response.)

MR. NUTTER: You may be excused.

(Witness excused.)

MR. NUTTER: We'll take the case under advisement.
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO )
ss
CCUNTY OF BERNALILLO )

I, ROSALIE E. CLAUSSEN, a Shorthand Reporter, in and for
the County of Bernalillo, State of New Mexico, do hereby
certify:

That the foregoing and attached Transcript of Hearing
before the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission was reported
by me;

That the same is a true and correct record of the said

proceedings to the best of my knowledoae, skill and ability.

i;\ A/§¢ad¢éi¢ /S; (/ﬂ A&M—4<u5-//

ROSALIE E. CLAUSSEN

Dated at Albuquerque, New Mexico
this fiby%'day of July, 1972,

New UJ? 120 011 Consorvation Lc.m..u;un
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O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSIGN

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
P.0. DOX 2088 . SANTA FE
87501

July 10, 1972

Mx. Jason Kellahin Re: Case No. 4727

GOVERNOR
BRUCE KING
CHAIRMAN

LAND COMMISSIONER
ALEX ). ARMUO
MEMBEP

STATE GEOLOGIST
A. L.PORTER, JR.
SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

Kellahin & Fox
Attorneys at Law

Order No. R-4333

Applicant
Post Office Box 1769 PP :
Santa Fe, New Mexico

HARPER OIL COMPANY

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith are two

Very truly yours,

A B

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director .-

ALP/ir

Copy of order also sent to:

Hobbs OCC X
Artesia OcCC

Aztec OCC

Other

copies of the above-referenced
Commission order recently entered in the subject casae.
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

CASE NO. 4727
Order No. R-4333

APPLICATION OF HARPER OIL
COMPANY FOR DOWNHOLE COM-
MINGLING, LEA COUNTY, NEW
MEXICO.

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

BY THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on June 7, 1972,
at Santa Fe, New Mexlco, before Examiner Daniel S. Nutter.

NOW, on this 7th day of July, 1972, the Commission, a
quorunm being present, having considered the testimony, the
record, and the recommendations of the Examiner, and being

fully advised in the premises,

FINDS:

(1) That due public notice having been given as required
by law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the

subject matter thereof.

(2) That the applicant, Harper 0Oil Company, is the
owner and operator of the S. J. Sarkey Well No. 2, located
in Unit H of Section 26, Township 21 South, Range 37 East,

NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico.

{3) That pursuant to authority granted by Administrative
Order MC-1705, said Well No. 2 was completed by the applicant
as a triple completion (conventional) to produce oil from the
Blinebry, Drinkard, and Wantz-Abo Pools.

(4) That each of the three zones in the subject well is
capable of only low marginal production.

(5) That communication has developed between the Drinkard
and Abo zones in the subject well through a leak in the packer

separating the two zcones.

(6) That the applicant now proposes to complete said
well No. 2 in such a manner as to produce oil from the Blinebry
Pool through one string of 2 1/l1é6-inch tubing and to produce
the low marginal production from the Drinkard and Wantz-Abo
Pools through a paraliel string of tubing, commingling in the
well-bore the production from the Drinkard znd Wantz-Abo zones.
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(7) That the proposed commingling in the subject well of
the Drinkard and Abo zones may substantially extend the produc-
tiva lives of said zones in the subject well.

{8) That the reservoir characteristics of the Drinkard
and Abo zones in the subject well are such that underground waste
would not be caused by the proposed commingling in the well-bore.

{9) That the proposed commingling may result in the
recovery of additional oil from each of the commingled zones
in the subject well, thereby preventing waste, and will not
violate correlative rights.

(10) That the mechanics of the proposed completion are
feasible and in accord with good conservation practices.

(11) That in order to allocate the commingled production
to each of the commingled zones in the subject well, approxi-
mately 60% of the future oil allowable and production should be
attributed to the Drinkard zone, and 40% to the Wantz-Abo zone;
and that approximately 33% of the futurae casinghead gas produc-
tion shall be attributed to the Drinkard zone and approximately

67% to the Wantz-~Abo zone.

(12) That approval of the subject application will prevent
waste and protect correlative rights.

(13) That Administrative Order MC-1705 should be superseded.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

(1) That the applicant, Harper Oil Company, is hereby
authorized to complete its S. J. Sarkey Well No. 2, located in
Unit H of Section 26, Township 21 South, Range 37 East, NMPM,
Lea County, New Mexico, in such a manner as to produce oil from
the Blinebry Pool through one string of 2 1/16-in..1 tubing and
to produce oil from the Drinkard and Wantz-Abo Pools through a
parallel string of tubing commingling in the well-bore the
production from the Drinkard and Wantz-Abo Pools.

(2) That the applicant shall complete, operate, and produce
said well in accordance with the provisions of Rule 112-A of the
Commission Rules and Regulations insofar as said rule is not
inconsistent with this order.

(3) That approximately 60% of the future o0il allowable
and production shall be attributed to the Drinkard zone and
approximately 40% to the Wantz-Abo zone of the subject well
until further order of the Commission; that approximately 33%
of the future casinghead gas production shall be attributed to
the Drinkard zone and approximately 67% to the Wantz-Abo zone
of the subject well until further order of the Commission.
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{4) That the commingling in the well-bore authorized by
this orderx shall continue only so long as the commingled produc-
tion of the two zones does not exceed 80 barrels of oil per day
nor 160 barrels of water per day.

(5) That the maximum amount of gas which may be produced
daily from the commingled zones in the subject well shall be

determined by multiplying 2,000 by the top unit allowable for
the Wantz-Abo Pool.

(6) That Administrative Order MC~1705 is hereby superseded.

(7) That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the
entry of such further orders as the Cormission may deem neces-
sary.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
above designated.

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
o) ONSERVATION COMMISSION

e

KING, Chairman

ALEX J IJ 7 Memberx
1 (B oe A
L. PORTER, Jr., Mémber & Secretary




‘ Docket No. 12-72

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARING - WEDNESDAY - JUNE 7, 1972

: 9 A.M. - OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases wlill be heard before DANIEL S. NUTTER, Examiner,
or KELVIS A, UTZ, Alternate Exanminer:

SASE 4716 (Readvertised):

Application of Union 011 Company of California for
directlional drilling, Les County, New Mexico. Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks authority to directionaliy
drill its Owens Well No. 2, having a surface location in
Unit I of Section 34, Township 14 South, Range 35 East,
Fast Morton-Wolfcamp Pool, Lea County, New Mexico. Appli-
cant proposes to set a whipstock at approximately 7200

feet and to directionally drill to bottom the well in the
Wolfcamp formation within 100 feet of a point in Unit H
1730 feet from the North line and 560 feet from the East
line of 8ald Section 34. Applicant proposes to dedicate
the E/2 NE/4 of Seotion 34 to the well. In the absence of
objection an order will {ssue based upon testimony received
in this case on May 17, 1972.

CASE 4726: Application of Shenandoah 011 Corporation for a waterflood
| project, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-
; styled cause, seeks authority to institute a waterflood
j project by the injection of water into the Grayburg-San
' Andres formations through one well located in the SE/4 NW/4

g of Section 27, Township 18 South, Range 31 East, Shugart
///// Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico.

.~ CASE 4727: Applicetion of Harper 011 Company for downhole commingling,
Lea County, New Mexicoc. Applicant, Iin the sbove-styled
causge, seeks authority to comuningle o1l production from
the Blinebry, Drinkard, and Waniz-Abo Pools in the wellbore

of 1te S. J. SBarkey Well No. 2 located in Unit H of Section
26, Township 21 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico.

CASE 4728: Application of Texaco Inc. for speclal pool rules, Lea County,
New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cauge, seeks the
§ promulgation of special pool rules for the East Welr-Tudd
{ Pool, Lea County,New Mexico, including provisions for 80-acre
: proration units and a limiting gas-o0il ratio limitation of
| 4000 cubic feet of gas per barrel of oll.

i CASE 4729: Application of American Trading and Production Corporation
for a unit agreement, FEddy County, New Mexico. Applicant,

in the above-atyled cause, seeks approval of the Round
Mountain Unlt Agreement comprising 5,757 acres, more or less,
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(Case 4729 continued)

CASE 4730:

CASE 4731:

CASE 4732:

CASE 4709:

of Federal, State and Fee lands in Sections 19, 20, 21,
28, 29, 30, 31, 32, and 33, Township 21 South, Range 25
Eest, Eddy County, New Mexico.

Application of Stoltz, Wagner & Brown for salt water
disposal, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicants, in the
above-~styled cause, seek authority to dispose of produced
salt water into the Devonlan formaetion in the interval
from 11224 to 11234 feet in their Soldilier Hill State AE
Well No. 1 located 800 feet from the North line and 1800
feet from the West line of Section 23, Township 12 Soutih,
Range 32 East, East Caprock Devonian Pool, Lea County,
New Mexico.

Application of Continental 0il Company for rededication

of acreage and simultaneous dedication, Lesa County, New
Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, geeks
authority to dedicates a standard 640-acre gas proration

unit comprising all of Section 14, Township 20 S8uth,

Range 36 East, Eumont Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico, to
1ts Senderson "A" Wells Nos. 12 and 13 located, respectively,
in Units P and G of said Section 14, Applicant further seeks
authority to produce the allowable for the unit from either
well in any proportion., Applicant further seeks the estab-
lishment of a procedure whereby the allowable for the above-
described proration unit mey be produced by any or all

Eumont gas wells jocated within sald unit without the neces-
sity of notice and hearing.

Application of Continental 011 Company for downhcle com-
mingling, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-
styled cause, seeks authority to commingle production from
the Skaggse~Glorieta, Fast Weir-Blinebry, and Skaggse-Drinkard
Pools in the wellbore of its Skaggs "B"Well No. 5 located

990 feet from the North line and 1700 feet from the West line
of Seotion 12, Township 20 South, Range 37 East, Lea County,
New Mexico.

(Continued from the May 5, 1972, Examiner Hearing)

R I "\ Mt S o T S
'

Application of Continental 011 Company for downhole com-
mingling, Lea County, New Mexlco. Applicent, in the above-
sYyled cause, seeks authority to commingle production from
the Eumont Gas Pool and the Penrose Skelly 0il Pool in the
wellbore of 1ts8 Lockhart A-17 Well No, 1 located in Unit L
of Section 17, Townghip 21 South, Range 37 East, Lea County,
New Mexioco.
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CASE 4733: Application of David Fasken for pool contraction and

creation of a new gas pool, Eddy County, New Mexico.
Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks the con-
traction of the horizontal 1limits of the Indian Basin-
Morrow Gas Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico, by the deletion
therefrom of all of Sections 4 and 5, Township 21 South,
Range 24 East. Applicant further seeks the creation of a
new gas pool with horizontal limits comprising all of said
Section 4 and 5 for the production of gas from the Morrow

formation,

CASE 4734: Application of Hanagan Petroleum Corporation for pool

extension, non-standard spacing unit, and unorthodox
location, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the
above-8tyled ceuse, seeks an order extending the horizontal
1imits of the Catclaw Draw-Morrow Gas Pool, Eddy County,

New Mexico, to include all of Section 24, Township 21 South,
Range 25 East and all of Sectlon 19, Township 21 South,
Range 26 East. Applicant further seeks approval of a 636,38-
acre non-standard gas spacing unit comprising all of said
Section 19 to be dedicated to 1ts Nan-Bet Well No. 1 located
at an unorthodox location for said pool 1980 feet from the
North 1line and 660 feet from the West line of said Section

19,

CASE 4735: Application of E1 Paso Natural Gas Company for capaciiy

production, San Juan County, New Mexico. Applicant, 1in the
above-styled cause, seeks an exception to Rules 14 (4)

15 (A), and 15 (B) of the General Rules and Regulations for
the prorated gas pools of Northwest New Mexico, to produce
six wells located in Sections 29, 30, 31, and 32 of Townshilp
32 North, Range 8 West and Section 36, Township 32 North,
Range 9 West, Blanco-Mesaverde Pool, San Juan County, New
Mexico, at full capaclty for approximately one year from
February 1, 1972.

Applicant further seeks authority to offset any overproduction
accrued to the above-described six wells during the one-year
period by underproduction attributable to any underproduced
wells or marginal wells located within the participating

area of the San Juan 32-9 Unit.

CASE 4736: Application of Dalport 011 Corporation for an exception to

Order No. R-3221, as amended, Chaves County, New Mexico,
Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an exception to
Order No., R-3221, as amended, to dispose into an unlined

surface plt water produced from its Todhunter-Federal Well

No. 1 located in the SE/4 NW/4 of Sectlion 22, Township 15 South,
Range 29 East, Double I, Field, Chaves County, iew Mexico,
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The total daily production from Lurea vones belore commingling:
does not. exceed 57 Bbls,/Day.
{EXHTIBIT NOLL)

All three =zones are capable of flowing at this time; However
artifical will be used when required.
(LLHIRTT 10O.1)

All three zoncs are producing 2 to 3 BY/D total.
(EXHIBIT ®OLL)
The fluids from each wone are compatible with the [luide {vrom the
other zones. The ABO production nnd Blinebry production is being
commingled 2n the surface and all three go inte the same oiveline,
The total value of the crude will not be reduced by commmingling.
(BXHIBIT #9.2)

Ownershin of the three zones to be commingled is common.

(EXHIBIT nNO.2)
The Commingling will not jeopardiwe the efficiency of present or
future secondary recovery operations, because of the 7" casing and
distance between the perforations of each 7zore.

(EXHIBIT NO.4)

Name and address of the operator

Harper O0il Company

004 Hightower Building

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102
Name, Vell number, well location.

5. J. Sarkeys, No. 2
Unit H, Sec. 26, Tw 21s Rg 37 e
Lea county, New Mexico (EXHIBIT NO.5)

Names of Pools & order number for a Triple completion

—
(0]
[\
w
&

Blinebry 0il N
Drinkard 0il po)708
wWantz ABO 0il Order Ho. 1705 (2-16-06)

(EXHIBIT NC.1)

Production decline curve
(EXHIBIT NO.6)

Current Production
{ EXHIBIT NO.1)}

Bottom~Hole Pressure Data
( EXBIRIT™ NO.7)

Description of the fluid characteristics

(EXHIBIT NO.2)
Computation showing that the value of commingled production will
not be reduced (EXHTBIT NO.7)

L. ALl offset operators have been notificd of the proposerd
commingling

N

. It is further rejuested, o5 an alternative to Lhe cvipinal
application, that the Drinkard 0il and tnnve AR Gil te
commingied Dowahole,




. EXHIBIT NO. 1

. NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION =116 :
’ GAS-OIL RATIO TESTS Revised 1165
Operator Pool County “
HARPER OIL COMPANY Blinebry Oil Lea |
Address TYPE OF ] IM
@OW mE¢°‘QH- wu-nm. ) OEgOE Gurﬂqv OEgOE. TEST — (X} __ Scheduled D Completion D mumn”.u_ B B
, {
WELL LOCATION oATE OF |8lchoxe| TBG. DAILY rn“w4z PROD. DURING TEST GAS — OIL
LLEASE NAME m ALLOW-| cpor | WATER | GRAV.] OIL GAS RATIO

NO. u s T R TEST £l sizE |PRESS.| ABLE |wouns|BBLs. | o | esLs | MC.F. |CU.FT/BBL

S. J. Sarkey's 2 |H |26 (21 By |5-26-72 F2¥6k| 15 | 10 24 1 59.X(6.0 )|rsTa -

|
|
|
_
|
|
|

BEFORE EXAMINER NUTTER )
oL C NSERVATION ﬁO?:«iwmmOZ

i, EXHIBIT (NC.__L!

SASENG. _HT1 3N
S %?! , '

k- 6A
L
Hehring Pate AW‘._ wiet Y, Y >

-

Sudmitted by

No well will be assigned an allowable greater than the amount of 0! produced on the official test. 1 Tmnan. Oon.n.-mv. that the above information

During gas-oil ratio test, each well sheil be produced at a rate not exceeding the top unit allowable for the pool in which well is is tiue and noav—mnn to the best of my know-
located by more than 25 percent. Operator is encouraged to take advantage of this 2§ percent tolerance in order that well can be assigned’ _.nm e and vmrmm
‘increased allowables when authorized by the Commission. m M

n
Gas volumes must be reported in MCF measured at a pressure base of 15.025 psia and a temperature of 650* F. Spetific gravity base nogz gong mzmo (Oo

will be 0.60. |

Report casing preasure in lieu of tubing pressure for sny well producing through casing. ]
Mail original and one copy of this report to the district office of the New Mexico 01l Con servation Comnission in accordance with \
Rule 301 and appropriate pool rules, "
,\\r\ (Signature)
(Tide)

5«31=72

(Date)




. EXHIBIT NO.1
NEW MEXICO OlL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

. GAS-OIL RATIO TESTS

C-1:€
Revised 1-1-65

Operator

(3

Oklahoma Cit) Oklahoma Spectal L%
S R N

GAS — OiL |
RATIO
CU.FT/BBL

WATER | GRAV.| O
geLs. | O | BBLS

STATUS

i
,.
,._
1
]
!
!

,

No well will be assigned an allowable greater than the amount of oil produced on the official test. m TmﬂmU% nnnn:.% vrmn nrm above wumoﬂawﬁos
During gas-oil ratio test, each well shall be produced at a rate not exceeding the top unit allowabls for the pool in which well is 13 true and noav—wen to the best of my know-
located by more than 25 percent. Operator is encouraged to take advantage of this 2§ percent tolerance in order that well can be assigned ~ & & ~

X edge an belief.

increased allowables when authorized by the Commission.

Gas volumes most be reported in MCF measured at a pressure base of 15,025 psia and a temperature of 60° F. Spetific gravity base nogz ggo ;\.dz mzo. QOQ

will be 0.60.
Report cosing pressure in lleu of tubing pressure “or any well producing through casing.

Mail original and one copy of this report to the district office of the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission in accordance vith
Rule 301 ond appropriate pool rules. t
(Signature)

__ _AGENT —————

(Tide)

5=31=72

(Date)

et B
p o . -




EXHIRIT NC.

[

v NEW MEXICO OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 116
: , A
) GAS—OIL RATIO TESTS roriend s
Operator Pool County o
HARPER OIL COMPANY WANTZ ABO Lea _
Address TYPE OF / o
\ . — i
905 Hightower Bldg.,0Oklahoma City, Oklahoma TEST ~ (X) | Scheduted [ ] Complerion ] Spectal [yl |
WELL LOCATION DATE OF |2|cHokE| TaG, | DAlLY jreaem PROD. DURING TEST GAS - oL ;
LEASE NAME b ALLOW-| ;.5r ) wATER | GRAV.] oOIL GAS RATIO
o

NO. | u | s T R TEST SIZE |PRESS.| apLe

HOURS

8BLS. ol BBLS, M.C.F. CU.FT/BBL.

S. J. Sarkey's 2 H| 206 |21 |37 |5=30-72 |FRQ/64| 25| 10 |24

i
t
1

=5
1 wm.m 5 _/122.7 | 24540

H
i
l
i
!

_

No well will be asgigned an allowable greater than the amount of pil produced on the officiul test,

During gas-oil ratio test, each well shall be p.oduced at a rate not exceeding the top uait allowable for the pool in which well ia
located by more than 25 percent. Operator is encouraged to take advantage of this 25 percent tolerance in order that well can be assigned-
"increased allowables when authorized by the Commission.

Gas volumes must be reported in MCF measured at a pressure base of 15,025 psia and a temperature of 60° F. Specific gravity base
will be 0,60,
Regort casing pressure in lieu of tubing pressure for any well producing through casing.

Mail originsl and one copy of this report to the district office of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission in accordance with
Rule 301 and appropriste pool rules.

I hereby certify that the above information
is true and complete to the best of my know-
iedge and belief.

COLEMAN PETROLEUM ENG, CO.

{Signature)

(Title)

(Date}




i ~
KAHTBIT HO. 2

shell Pipeline Olassification OF srude:

. Rlinebry il Intermediate Swret
: Drinkard Vil Intermediate Sveet
viante Abo 01l Intermediate Svect

Pipeline Gravity:
vanty Abo & Blinebry 380
Drinkard 399
Se pa raToR Gra vi Ly
Blinebry 39.1]
Drinxkard 43.2
wWantz 38,99

G NS SR 3

uog crude sells For $3.56 per Bbl.

39~ Crude sells For f}.Sh per Bbl.

380 Crude seils For §3.52 per Bbl

Blinebry Oil (6B/D) ($3.52/B)= $21.12

Drinkard, O0il (158/D)($3.54)= 153.10

dants Abo Oil (5B/D)($3.52/B)= ___$17.60__

Total, £091782777° ],

Total (26P/D)($3.52)= $91.52

By filling & tank sooner with total production 1% is possible
that the total value of the crude will be increased.

BEFORE EXAMINER NUTTER
OtL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Q¥¢§£giﬁXMBW NO._*~
CASENO._ 47329 ——— 5

sytmittad b s Cafime— 1
l Hearing Dare____ o R P B :
e | .




HARPER O1t. COMPANY
304 HIGHTOWER BUILDING
OKiL.AHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73102

May 31, 1972

Coleman Petroleum Engineering Company
3713 West Marland
z P. 0. Box 1829
f Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 :
3 &
Attention: Mr. Joe A, Coleman >r
Agent '-
Gentlemen:
2 The gravity of the oil from the Sarkeys No. 2 is as follows:

Drinkard - 39 gravity - $3 54 per bbl,
Wantz Abo & Blinbry - 38° gravity - $3.52 per bbl.

Very truly yours,

HARPE.R CIL COMPANY

Sy -

“E. A. Boyd/ton t-

2 _ EAB/dh

4
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Lease Owners Sarkeys #2

Drinkard, Blinebry & Abo Formations

Orons Producztion Co.

(Acoma 0il Corporation) 4166667
Betty M. Jackson .0833333
GCeier Bros., Inc. .0833333
Harper 0il Company L4,166667

')»

Y

s

o~
-

v

:}};E()i"\é EXAMINER NUTTER
OlIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

EVIIRIT NO. >

WM BIT .
BN Ysxn _ o

suwtined b/__Y&\__QL_” yy

Hearing Date r\M 1,191 =

o AdEIE D ARt

A LA TN




i“**‘“ “L YIRS 9 548" - 32,304 ' : TXHTRIT N0, 1 b=
, ) ¢ 134914 | 0 ' :
L_g — \3 79 aﬂ : ' L snd L Op 1700
: ///' ) o ':
; 2 1/16 ‘1.4, TUBING «— 7"'=23" N=80 CASING
v E B & J-55
§ o 2 3/8 SUE 8 RD. TUBING |
| 2 1/16 X 1.50 PsI L , | |
. MODEL 'F! SEATING . L |
I ; NIPPLE = FROD. 801-50 =] , | |
: ' ' - L PUP JOINT .
; : 1.87 LATCHING SUB = ; 1
' ‘ 85-87(5 3/8 X 2 3/8 X 1.87) BAKiR L
; : . MODEL 'B! PARALLEL STHING ANCHOR V' L
b : , - || - LATCHING SUB = PROD. 699-02 o
S ) : _ T @ 5676 _
4 ¥ N \ ¥ “\ BLINEBRY 20NE __5710-5861
I I —
2 1/15 X 1.50 PSI &ﬁ )
MODEL 'L' SLIDING ——>-{!
SLEEVE ~ PROD. 810-04 | Y=
L’ puP JomNT L] ]
| 2.68 BAKER MODEL 'S' ] _ ——U7C2 (2 3/8 X 2.68) 3AKER MODEL #4-S!
E PARALLEL SNAP LATCH <] AYDROSTATIC DUAL PACKER =~ PROD., 7£3-16
- SEAL NIPPLE ~ PROD. .© @ 6396 .
707-03 == X
j - B
: 2 1/16 X 1.43 PSI . - ' ~
MODEL 'R? BOTTOM No-GO_[,] - i
L SEATING NIPPLE = PROD. |
' . 1-55 + +4 )
: T3 : ::\DRINKARD ZONE ___ 64b5 - 6546
4 |
i 2 3/8 x 1,87 PSI MODEL 'L! SLIDING
’f [ SLEEVE = PROD. 810--0l i
| | | = L’ PUP JOINT S o
f g 81-32 BAKER MODEL 'E! S
g LOCATOR TUBING SEAL
i ASSEMBLY W/ 4 SEAL ~_86~32 BAKER MODEL 'D' RETAINER
i UNTIS = PROD. LL2-01 y PRODUCTION PACKER = PROD; L15=01
| I
T;:: — Lo ke VQ{‘”’
f 2 3/8 X 1,78 PSI MODEL 'F! SEATING
; NIPPLE - PROD. 801-50 °
‘ HARPER OIL COMPANY L:a
i 15.J. SARKEYS No. 2 ' .
'LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO : .
ps 3
I e l\\\\‘WANTZ ABO ZONE 6717 - 7213 |
. - amm——t= .

4 N 7" casing set w 7289
' ~— Total Depth = 7295
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LEA COUNTY,NEW MEXICO

SCALE1"=2C00

o

CORE EXANMINER NUTTER

 CONSERVATION COMMISSION

afﬁ:.oe.ﬁ EXHIBIT NO_A

[

NN _
%&{ LQ-JWMM

[P

IQ‘L_H ‘




! 9 -» ; U m G u C 0 .NI \ o >\ 3 Q N .m\ \\IM , , . i r

3:, oSN e . A sep__ eer Moy D DA FEB  MAR . M@w!?- e ..

= .
R T T [ DIPUL U S LT T T St S P S e i e e . P e e e e e B

........................

I GREIRCRIE S
[ . N R
—— \

‘\}r‘%w“l,'?‘l .

D700 - SARKEYS No. ‘2= PRODucTioN . DEce /NE - N

- I)’]I\ 1
MINER NUTTER

EXHIBIT NO._ L

LXH

b
Cot

i

i

'

i

{

i

|

{

3

!

|
S

|

; o

¥ U

Peo

i \,\

.

3

{

i

I CONSERVATION COMMISSION

@

..‘u ) - o ,. .A..Ii(l& !.iltn.it, .;““.-.1. Tt e A cote - . R 7 .
¢ o0 , T , I T T T T T T e T e e -aeu d
. 4 A S S Y, i N w o
. . R S Y A / . / Mnu .bw
R g e 198 S R

$00 - T T e e e e e Lll Y 2 :..i,..-iizi:i.»v..,%sli..ia:,.i-||I.<-X|,..1.:.1.7,.:lum lru_w, - .-w‘cﬁl.mi.m: -

U, L T S L SO SNSRI W : ' Q < S 9
T o D S S AP A D S TR RS

LBBLsSD
p:
/

o
o

P Ro DUf.T/ov
L.
[\]

N
8

Ore

teo:

..........

g
-
-~ .

[o ]
|
1
]
{
t
!
{
|
1
i
'
!
\
1
t
!
{
:
l
i
!
i
'
1
1

N B i A S A5 R SR TS B4 : S N e e LA T 4 bl 65 7 R




e

e A o e

May,

1971

June, 1971

July, 1971

Aug,
Sep,
Oct,
Nov,
Dec,
Jan,
Feb,
Mar,

Apr,

1971
1971
1971
1971
1971
1972
1972
1972
1972

Sarkeys No, 2
Q1L PRODUCTION BY MONTHS

Abo

289
323
340
275
284
379
194
179
191

58

51
172

Blinebry
BARRELS

213
220
150
154
204

190
187
209
180
180
189

Drinkard

199
271
241
187
264

293




EXHIBIT NO. 7

TYPE OF REPORT — (X) NEW MEXICO OIL COMSERVATION COMMISSION Form C-124

Initial Completion Revised 1-1-85
Specin RESERVOIR PRESSURE REPORT
Geners] Survey
Operator Pool County Date
HARPER QIL COMPANY Drinkard 0il ; Lea 5=30-72
Address WGW aﬁct‘na N.Hﬂm P Producing Formation O1l Gradtent Water Gradient Gas Gravity Datum Plane -
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma Drinkard 04 - eaym ~  evn| 024 (=30501) :
oIL z BHUT- BOMB TEST DATA SONIC INSTRUMENT TEST DATA* PRESS
N e H ol = =) Wil -4 I R 03 o e o e e o o i
wo. T n.“.- TESTED mn ress.| OFFTH r |eness. oo LEVEL 'u__wzn.m. o coL. PRESS. |
KB
Sarkey 2 | H|26 m#wi 3389 0 5~30~72 ..+4 547 6339|106 Omw I . . -| =| - Priple 657

QIL CONSERVATION ¢ |ain tortd

fﬁ&?aﬂ»mx}z NO. | Y

_. .; -t +o—t
A&z NC.

BEFORE _ﬁx>§_ﬂmm NIUTTER
r

lec

t I B ac

Sieacing Date

&
{ E
)

]
f
|
e |

All depthe plus or minus s2a level; all pressures psi: Bomb shall be calibrated frequently enough against a dead weight tester to ensure an accuracy of one
per cent; gas gravicy shall be determined by analysis; liquid level shall be feet above datum plane. see ruLe s02,

* Well shall be produced ct least 24 hours prior to shutting in for sonic test.

I hareby certify 52 the above infarmation ls true and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief.

(H) mzmHzmmmHzm COMPANY 4
( r\w ¢ A W \ AGENT 5=31=72

\\» {Signcture) (Title) (Date)

[, RSN S SN E
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EXHIBIT NO. 7
TYPE OF REPORT ~ (X) NEW MEXICO OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION Form C-124
Initial Completion Revised 1-1-65
Special X RESERVOIR PRESSURE REPORT
General Survey
Opetator Pool County Date
HARPER OII, COMPANY Blinebry 0il ! Lea 5020=72
Address 505 Hightower Bldg. Producting Formation O11 Gradient Water Gradtent Gos Gravity Dotum Plane i
Oklahoms City, Oklahoma Blinebry 0il1| ,326 pavt. - pevtt. | 020 {=2400")
ot z SHUT. BOMB TEST DATA SONIC INSTRUMENT TEST DATA® PRESS
LEASE "E-L] LOCATION ELEV. .M“ DATE _m N rEsT 4?:. o8- | proo. TEST| Liquio | t1evio | wr. orjwr. or] Cgq. AT
to{ Tee, EMP.| 3EAVED| (amLS./DAY) craD- | L1QuID | ¢as
no, eas | TESTED [ 2% OXPTH v |rress. LEVEL 1ENT cou. | cou. | PRESS. | o rim
uvls] TR (%) ® | rnees. oI [waTer est/rr.| way »si
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All depthe plus or minus s2a level; all pressures psi; Bomb shall be calibrated frequently enough against a dead weight tester to ensure an accuracy of one
per cent; gas gravicy shall be determined by analysis; liquid level shall be feet above datum plane. see oL e so2.

* Well shall be produced ct least 24 hours prior to shutting in for sonic test.

1 heraby certify that the ahove information is true and complets to the beat of my knowledge and belief.

COLEMAN PETROLEUM ENGINEERING COMPANY
AGENT

{Signerure) (Title) {Date) -
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TYPE OF REPORY ~ (X) NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION Form C-124
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All depths plus or minus sca level; all pressures psi: Bomb shall be calibrated frequently enough against a dead weight tester to ensure an accuracy of one
per cent; gas qravicy shall be determined by analysis; liquid level shall be feet above datum plane. seg muL e s02.

* Well shail be produced ot least 24 hours prior to shutting in for sonic test.

I hereby certify that the above information is true and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief.
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COLEMAN PETROLEUM ENGINEERING COMPANY

PHONE 393-3813 3713 W. MARLAND ST. P. 0. BOX 1829 HCBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

R
Mr. A. L. Porter, Secretary-Director YULHRUXJ”hH i
0il Conservation Commission mfm“%w'M' { “
P. 0. Box 2088 \h ”AY53"397? ;}i
Santa e, New Mexico 87501 $§’” 4 uw__llg;
1f. CONSERVATION €O

kS . Lo

Gia O

Dear Mr. Porter,
I respectfully request a hearing, at the earliest date, on
an application for Harper 0il Company to commingle downhole the
production from all zones in S.J.Serkey, Vell No.2, which is a
triple completion located in Lea County, New IMexico. The well,
located in Unit H, Sec. 26, 21s, 37e, is producing from the
Blinebry 0il, Drinkard 0il, and Wantz ABO Oil pools.
It is further reguested, as an alternative, to the original
application, that the Drinkard 0il and Wantz ABO Oil be commingled
downhole.

Very Truly Yours

e (Lo~

cc: Harper Oil Company Joe A. Coleman, Agent
905 Hightower Bldg. He: . Ay
R arper 0il Company
Oklahoma City, Okla. 905 Hightower Bldg.
Acoma 0il Corporation Oklehoma City, Okla.

812 Continental Life Bldg.
Ft. Vorth, Texas

Texas Pacific 0il Company
P.0.Box /+067

Midland, Texas 79701

Atlantic Richfield Company
P.0.Box 1610
Midland, Texas 79701

DOLYYT Mony

Bate T2 7472,

Y eme
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BEFORE THE OTL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
@ OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING '\ -
CALLED BY THE OLlL CONSERVATI1ON ‘)
COMMiISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR

THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

CASE No. 4727
Order No, R- fz éij:i
APPLICATION OF HARPER OIL ) (‘,(_/"”
COMPANY FOR DOWNHOLE COM- (/J\xﬂf'f ,//’
MINGLING, LEA COUNTY, NEW S
MEXICO. '
e
ORDER OF THE COMMISSION
BY THE COMMISSION:
This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on _ June 7 , 1972,
Daniel S. Nutter .

at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner

NOW, on this day of %;%2— , 1972, the Commission, a
quorum being present, having considered the testimony, the record,
and the recommendations of the Examiner, and being fully advised

in the premises,

FINDS:

(1) Tnat due public notice having been given as required by
law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the subject

matter thereof,
(2) That the applicant, Harper 0il Company, is the owner and

operator of the S. J. Sarkey Well No. 2, located in Unit H of

Section 26, Township 21 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea County,

New Mexico.
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CASE NO. 4727

Crder No. R-
(3) That pursuant to authority granted by Administrative
-
order MC - |70 said Well No. 2 was completed by the

applicant as a triple completion ftukinegless) to produce oil

from the Blinebry, Drinkard, and Wantz-Abo Pools.

(4) That W’M.?__%___{&{& and-

zones in the subject

welu‘;;%-capable of only low marginal production.

\EAK67 That the applicant now proposes to complete said well j

No. 2 in such a manner as to produce o0il from the

. 2 - dased
Pool through one string of 2—4¥B—fmdr

é&é&:& and to produce the low marginal production from the
Dt daed andM@a o
Pools throughza—eénéiqnparallel strinqnof

IFhBmipnech—-dasimg, commingling in the well-~bore the production
from the Pimiwpelaap-Drinkard and Wantz-Abo zones.

1
4

(:7),“% That the proposed commingling in the subject well of

the W and a,é-o

zones may substantially extend the productive

lives of said zones in the subject well,
({)L?) That the reservoir characteristics of the M
and 42421?-

zones in the subject well are such that underground waste would

not be caused by the proposed commingling in the well-bore.
\ﬁ\487 That the proposed commingling may result in the recovery

of additional oil from each of the commingled zones in the subject

well, thereby preventing waste, and will not violate correlative

rights.,

LJO\LQO That the mechanics of the proposed completion are

feasible and in accord with good conservation practices.
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CASE NO. 4727 |
Ordexr No. R- _

(ﬂ\(lﬂj That in order to allocate the commingled production toé

each of the commingled i?nes in the subject well, approximately f
b

i
i

14
of the futuré?allowable and production should be o

, . - t 7 ! /;L/ﬂ"i /’ i
h attributed to the 7\ ..l " zone, and s
- sto the {7 A Y g, (Z’f’{f 4” L4 'u"ufr X ﬁm 4 72(4'

412'(4025 /'./.,u/ e ,;, ,b(‘;‘(;ff ff oA T / d{(‘m,{“f‘(,[rfﬁ) "The. />Aw//<"“£1

t}tﬁ(l{) /That épp bval of the subject application will prevent

waste and protect correlative rights.

WA -
That Administrative Order fres ) snou
(BM h dmini i a e 705 hould b

superseded.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

|

|

i

3

|

|

i I
) (1) That the applicant, Harper 0il Company, is hereby i
|
}

. . ~
LIV f‘rf’%’.]’J/v Y ‘m*ro)“r.

authorized to complete its S. J. Sarkey Well No. 2,located in
Unit H of Section 26, Township 21 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, |

!

1

!

? Lea County, New Mexico, in such a manner as to produce oil from

-

the M‘ Pool through one string'
m ~ &‘k

i -

. of Jﬁt-inch eaaipg land to produce oil from the M’.ﬂ_—_

! .

| { i

. Pools through a sémed:e parallel str1n;:;;::fz;z:;nch—eeaiag~ ES\
>
b
~

commingling in the well-bore the production from the ‘25‘_;4;321

M«if 22 o

Pools.

{2) That the applicant shall complete, operate, and produce |
said well in accordance with the provisions of Rule 112-A of the
Commission Rules and Regulations insofar as said rule is not
% o/

{3) That approximately é@é of the future allowable and
production shall be attributed to the i)r731k7%ilﬁ

e
zone and approximately ,4/0742to the /kZﬁ{f?éz-. ﬁZééD

zone of the subject well until further order of the

! inconsistent with this order.

Commisgiony -~
D
’//// (4) That the commingling in the well-bore authorized by

this order shall continue only so long as the commingled produc-

tion of the two zones does not exceed 80 barrels of oil per day

nor 160 Ezrrels of water peﬁxday. PE { L( (1L411( (}z¢tLLa'

4 ‘\x qumaf( /
(i;;kju ég“‘b

Jrode m obatC fo a?tuﬁueué /o /féﬂ
/>/>,u,¢ 5&;@, et i(/}n‘z aqmﬂl& é'{ /0

uUC?Aft_?) /460 Ao lﬂ,’?%l M‘@‘&L nreel év-M-%WM&&/ VF”




i ‘4"
: i CASE NO. 4727 g
) * Order No. R- |
: {5) That the maximum amount of gas which may be produced
' daily from the commingled zones in the subject well shall be
;; determined by multiplying 2,000 by the top unit allowable for {
. the _h%;_@&o Pool.
? (6) That Administrative order MC - /7C>:§’~ is
L . : Sf hereby superseded. }
# L (7} That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the
! }f entry of such further orders as the Commission may deem necessaryl
I
!i DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year hereinabove
|
I :
' designated.
;
i
!
|
|
:2 t
|
f
f
]
t
]
|
!
!
3 |
i
RE——— i




CASE 4728: Application of TEXACO
S . FOR SPECIAL POOL RULES FOR EAST
L - WEIR~TUBB POOL, LEA COUNRTY.
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v R e SRR T AT




